
Gift Amnesty

Thank you so much for your generous donations through our gift

amnesty last week. We’ve got two large boxes and bags full of

goodies for events later in the year - to be announced very soon.

Bag2School collection – Friday 21st January

Bag2School is a free scheme that raises money through textile

recycling – the heavier the better as we are paid by weight! If you

are having a clear out, please bag up your items for reuse (any bag

will do), just make sure to seal it tight to keep the rain out! It

doesn't matter if you only have a few things, every little counts. Can

you beat last time’s amazing donation of six bags from one family?

Drop off is this Thursday (20th January) from 3pm to 5.45pm or

Friday morning from 8.40am. Just bring your bag or bags to the

school office. If your child is at Elm Cottage you can still drop off in

the office and it can go into the foyer.

Bag2School accept the following good quality items for RE-USE:

● Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing

● Underwear and socks

● Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around)

● Handbags and bags

● Hats and scarves

● Jewellery, ties and belts

● Household linen, towels, bedding and curtains

Pre-loved uniform collection – Friday 28th January

When you have your clear out, if you have any outgrown, good quality

school uniform please keep it to one side for our uniform collection

on Friday 28th January. Remember to ask for anything you need

too, from uniform to PE kit - it’s no good sitting unloved in a bag in a

committee member’s house!


